
 

 
Findon Church Bells 

 
On Monday 2nd September two bells were lowered from the bell tower at St John the Baptist 
Church and sent off to Whites bellhangers for repairs. This was no easy task as they weigh 5cwt 
and 7cwt. The bells are our two oldest of the six in the tower being dated 1530 and 1576.  
 
The bells having been in the tower for five hundred years were somewhat reluctant to leave but 
finally they were lowered to the ground watched by several of the team who ring at Findon. Some 
of those present had rung the bells for many years but never actually seen them.  
 
We hope to have the bells back sometime in October. 
 
Tessa McCormick 
 
 
 

     
 
 
For more photos, please click here. 
 

 

  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/145895193@N07/albums/72157710664300947/with/48667892776/

